
Freshman Advising (Grad/UG) - Summer 2024 

 

➢ Freshmen student advising will be held on July 7, 2024 

 

➢ The department Chair and Advisor will conduct the advising process.  

 

➢ Students are required to be present when advising sessions are held in the department. 

 

➢ These students cannot participate in phase 3 advising starting July 9, 2024. 

 

➢ Always keep an eye on the NSU website noticeboard. 

  

 

 

  


